
 
 

 
 
 
 

Tonight: Doug Nyholm, Senior Constable Officer, 29 Years with the Force 
Introduction: Brian Morrison 

Vote of Thanks: Bev Nicholas 
Fellowship: Glenn Wran and Phil Brown 

Future Programs:  

 
 

MAY IS ROTARY’S YOUTH SERVICE MONTH 
 

DUNN LEWIS CENTRE, 7, 14, 21 and 28 May 
Apologies by the Monday before the meeting. 
If a member prefer a fish meal, please let 
Ed know on Monday before the meeting. 
à   BYOG   ß 
$25 for a two-course meal. 
 

7 May; Keith Bennett 
Meeting at the Dunn Lewis Centre 
Fellowship: Simon Brown and George Chittick  
 

14 May; TBA 
Fellowship: Murry Conran and Clive Cross 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report for 16 April 2019 
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members to the meeting.  

New Member Talk from Rotarian Murry Conran; Murry was born on 27th October 1972 at Mona 
Vale Hospital. Murry went to school first at Narrabeen Public School, then moved to Mollymook and went 
to Milton Public School then Ulladulla High School.  

Murry joined Mollymook Surf club and completed in with the surf boats. Completed his plumbing 
apprenticeship with his father. After meeting his wife Kerri Anne, moved to Darwin. When in Darwin 
became a founding member of a surf club in Darwin, was then contacted by Darrell Eastlake to assist with 
a training a surf boat on the Central Coast. Decided to continue to travel, Murry and Kerri Ann have visited 
over 40 countries. Owned his own business on the Central Coast then the family decided to moved back to 
Ulladulla.  

International Toast International Director Stephen Hladio toasted the Founding member of 
Rotary International Paul Harris who celebrates a birthday on the 19th April.  

Community Service Director Emile Jansen spoke on the project of rough sleepers designed using 
shipping containers. Members have the opportunity to comment on the design. Then the idea is to give the 
rough sleepers a shelter and the Salvation Army to operate the shelter.  
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 APRIL IS ROTARY’S MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
26 Apr-
18 May  

Base Camp Walk 
Good Luck; Jo Jones, Andrea 
and Rodney Tucker 

May  BOWELSCAN $15 
17-19 
May 

Fri - 
Sun 

RYPEN, Mogo 
5 students 

7 to 28 
May Tues 

Meet at Dunn Lewis Centre 
$25, two course meal. 

Apologies needed by the 
Monday before the meeting. 

BYOG 
26 May Sun Swap Meet 

25 Jun Tues Club Changeover, Golf Club 
$45 per person 

30 June Sun District Changeover 
Hall, ACT 12 for 12:30 start 

12 July Fri NAIDOC 
3 Sept Tues DG Club Visit 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

BIRTHDAYS: 
23 Apr; Brian Wilkins,  

26 Apr; Christine Mastronardi. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  
23 Apr; Pat and Peter Culham, Elaine and 

Ken Matthews, Bev and Steve Nicholas,  
28 Apr; Evelyn and Alan Foreman,  

2 May; Jeni and Brian Wilkins. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


  
Youth service Director Andrea Tucker thanked members over $600.00 has been raised so far for 
the program assisting Sister’s. Andrea, Rod and Jo Jones leave in a week to hike to Mt Everest Base camp 
all the best in your travels Andrea, Rod and Jo. Andrea also informed members that 5 applications for the 
RYPEN camp so far.  
Andrea then spoke on program at UHS on a riding bicycles, part of the program has been funded by Terry 
Snow’s Foundation, a request has been made for assistance with the program looking at joint partnership. 
Also still looking at YEP student host families if you are interested please contact either President Craig or 
Yvonne.  

Almoner Bill Harris informed members that Reg Sawyer is home, Maisie Bennett is having a holiday 
in Albury with her Daughter, Zilma is OK, Phyllis Cowley is OK and Elaine Matthews is in Hospital in 
Sydney no further details at time of report.  

PP Trevor Schofield informed members that the BOWELSCAN program is now available for 
$15.00, at all chemists in the area.  

Blessing of Fleet Chairman Phil Brown thanked all members for nearly filling the roster and report 
all going well. Leonie than informed members of the program available on the day and leading up to Easter 
Sunday in the Local Express and the Times. Program hand out available on Sunday.  
Upcoming project with Men of League Luncheon details to follow.  

 Thank You Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report 
 

Thank You Simon Brown for the Highway posts, changing – maintaining and getting new ones. 

 
 
 

Thank you Yvonne Young and President Craig Saunders for representing the Club  
at the ANZAC Dawn Service in Ulladulla and to Clive Cross at the Milton Cenotaph. 

 
 
 

Thank You Phil Brown, your team and all members who helped with another successful  
‘Blessing Of The Fleet’ Parade-Festival. 

  
 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 


